
STATE OF WASHINGTON  
DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL AND HEALTH SERVICES  

Aging and Long-Term Support Administration  
PO Box 45600, Olympia, Washington 98504-5600  

  
June 6, 2024  

 
 

ALTSA:  NH #2024-026  
UPDATES TO THE NURSING HOME STATE SURVEY REPORT OR DSHS 10-207 FORM  

 
Dear Nursing Facility/Home Administrator:     
  
On June 30, 2022, the DSHS 10-207 form, titled “Nursing Home State Survey Report,” was 
reinstated to fulfill state requirements so that facilities were given fair notice and due process for 
rules (Washington Administrative Code) that were cited with the associated federal regulations (F-
tags). 
 
On May 16, 2024, the DSHS 10-207 form was revised and approved for release to include 
instructions for both Residential Care Services (RCS) staff and Licensees (providers).  
 
Effective immediately, RCS staff will begin using the updated DSHS 10-207 form. 
 
Please refer to the ePOC Provider Procedure Guide for instruction on how to include attachments 
in the ePOC system.   
  
A sample DSHS 10-207 form is attached to this letter for your information. Please note that the 
form will only be accessible by providers via ePOC once RCS staff enters the completed 
Statement of Deficiencies (SOD).   
     
Thank you for your continued commitment to resident health and safety. If you have any 
questions, please contact Tiffany Meyers, Nursing Home Policy Program Manager, at  
(360) 464-0373. 
 

Sincerely, 

                                               
    Amy Abbott, Director 

Residential Care Services 

DSHS: “Transforming Lives” 
  

Attachment: DSHS 10-207 - Sample Nursing Home State Survey Report  
 
 

https://www.dshs.wa.gov/sites/default/files/ALTSA/rcs/documents/ePOC%20Provider%20Procedure%20Guide.PDF
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